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Geneva - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with President Mark Gearan and Lisa Cleckner,

Executive Director of the Finger Lakes Institute in Geneva to discuss a number of

environmental issues. Senator Nozzolio played a critical role in the establishment of the

Institute on the campus of Hobart and William Smith Colleges as a way to promote, preserve

and protect the Finger Lakes and their watersheds.
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